Hunts Point Slave Burial Ground Project
http://hpsbg.wikispaces.com/home 


Centuries of our history rest under our feet here in Hunts Point.  Much of that history has been swept away.  Now is the time to reclaim some of that forgotten history.  The Hunts Point Slave Burial Ground Project seeks to definitively locate and commemorate the lives of slaves that lived in Hunts Point, Bronx, New York. Though the graves may have been obliterated their lives and service to developing New York City shall be remembered. The project works with students from PS 48, a New York City public school, alongside local historians, community organizations, museums, and city agencies to investigate the final resting place of the slaves from various historical and prominent New York families.
So, are you interested?
Yes, I am interested in learning more about how my class and I can participate in the Hunts Point Slave Burial Project.  We will hold a meeting in January to explain the project in greater detail.  In the meantime, check out the introductory trailer for the project at: http://hpsbg.wikispaces.com/home.
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For more information, please contact Mr. Justin Czarka in room 203,

or email: mrczarka@gmail.com

Hi all,

Some of you may have heard about the Hunts Point Slave Burial Ground Project. Centuries of our history rest under our feet here in Hunts Point each day we come to work.  Much of that history has been swept away.  Now is the time to reclaim some of that forgotten history.  

The Hunts Point Slave Burial Ground Project is an educational project that seeks to definitively locate and commemorate the lives of slaves that lived in Hunts Point, Bronx, New York. Though the graves may have been obliterated their lives and service to developing New York City shall be remembered. The project will work with students from PS 48, alongside local historians, community organizations, museums, and city agencies to investigate the final resting place of the slaves from various historical and prominent New York families.  In essence, this is our project.

If you are interested in having your class participate in this project, shoot me an email or speak to me.  You can also complete the form here.  We will develop a unit of study, with the support of Bronx Teaching American History (http://www.tahgrant.net/), which leads our students on a journey towards publically discovering and publically recognizing the contributions of the individuals that lived here in Hunts Point. There are many ways to get yourself and/or your class involved.  You can get as deeply involved as you see fit for yourself and your class.  The project has already begun this winter and will continue next school year.

Please check out the project website: http://hpsbg.wikispaces.com/home.  At the website, you can see a video, the mission, history of the project, and the start of a curriculum.  None of this is finished.  It depends on each of us who will put the time and effort into this valuable, memorable project.

I know that our time is so limited in school.   As such, I look forward to collaborating with you as much as possible.  
